
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Yours In Rotary, 

Victor Lee 

60th President  

2020-2021 

Dear President Masatsugu Hongo, 

 

Warm Greetings from The Rotary Club of Petaling Jaya, District 3300. 

 

Congratulations President Masatsugu Hongo, and your Board of Directors on your 
installation in this new Rotary year of 2020-2021.  

 

In spite of global pandemics limiting travel, I truly believe we will still remain in 
close contact. We will all be driven to execute projects differently and we look 
forward to sharing our projects and hearing from you as well. 

 

I have visited your club once. I am impressed and touched by your hospitality. Fate 
has it that as early as my Grandfather, we have had businesses dealings with Japanese 
firm. My family started a school in Taiwan and we have a sister school agreement 
with 昭和第一學園 at Tachigawa. I have always loved my visits to Japan and look 
forward to visiting you again. 

    

We had hoped with our 60th anniversary to be able to throw a big party and smother 
our sister clubs in warmth and friendship.  We shall closely monitor the pandemic 
and update you on all international events when it is viable. 

 

President Masatsugu Hongo, I wish you a great and meaningful year ahead and pray 
for the safety and good health of all your members.  


